the Seminarian

Volume 29 Number 21 Congratulations Officers April 11, 1978

TRUSTEE MEETINGS NEED STUDENT REPRESENTATION!!!!!

ALL COMMITTEES MEET THURSDAY NIGHT FROM 7 UNTIL 9 PM. The Educational committee also meets from 3 until 5 on Thursday afternoon. If interested, please contact Rich Luh immediately!!!!

FATHER WALSH BONANZA

Dear Friends.

The SCC is sponsoring a farewell party for Father Walsh on May 3, 1978 from 7-9 PM. It will be held in the refectory. There will be food and drink, and an evening of programmed events that will honor our departing friend. Tickets will cost two dollars a person and must be purchased no later than April 26th. Tickets will be sold only until then. You may purchase your ticket from the following people: Jim Korpik, Richard Luh, Al Mann, or Craig Snow. We hope you will be on hand to share in the festivities.

Craig Snow

To the Seminary Community:

It was negligence on my part and forgetfulness, or perhaps indifference on the part of others, that very little was said last week on the 10th anniversary of the assanation of Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. It is no question about his persistence and untiring authoritative voice of non-violence that touched the lives of all classes and races of people. He was a Baptist preacher from Georgia that never gave in to disappointments and pressures or the the nightmares of fear that continue in our country on the part of all races. For this reason we would all do well to remember him in our prayers and/or moments of meditations. He was indeed a prophet in our time!

Ike McDonald

Part-time work availiable!!

Good part time work is available for student and spouse cleaning a bank after working hours. Contact manager Ralph Mowen immediately at Farmer's First Bank, Lancaster Shopping Center (394-0547) or Frank or Barbara Gassler (B-102) at 392-2931.

The Gasslers

Congratulations to the new SCC officers!

President - Craig Snow Vice-President- Sue Good Secretary- Allen Hermansader Treasurer-Randy Rossman

Members-at-large:
Jim Haas
Donna kay Lewis

SCC MEETING:

The Next SCC meeting will be held on April 19th at Noon in the refectory. That is on a Wednesday and we hope everyone will attend.